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All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 23rd June 2023 

Dear All, 
 

Whilst on the face of it appears to have been a quiet week, behind the scenes there have been lots happening. 
Year 4 have had their multiplication check (a national requirement which is not published). They did amazingly 
well and we are confident that we will be well above national averages. This week I have also submitted all of 
our teacher assessment and results for Reception Early Learning Goals, Year 1 phonics, Year 2 SATs and Year 6 
writing. These will be verified and then if you are a parent of a child in any of these year groups, you will find 
out how your child did via the end of term report.   

Ruby Class had a Viking Day on Monday. We had a visitor in (Simon) who provided a fantastic Viking 
experience for the children; I know they loved the day and learnt an awful lot. Many thanks for your donations 
today for ASSA, they will really help us have a successful Family Bingo night on 14th July. 

On Wednesday morning the children will be taking part in our aquathlon (swim followed by a run). 
Unfortunately, due to logistics, we are unable to invite parents to this event, however the children absolutely 
enjoy taking part in this event. Please do remember to provide spare socks, PE kit and swim kit on this day.  

Next week we have a travelling theatre company coming in to perform The Secret Garden to all the school, we 
are very much looking forward to this. In addition, we are hoping to see you from about 12am, on Friday 
30th for a BBQ lunch (ASSA are selling burgers, hot dogs …) followed by our Sports Day.  All family and friends 
are welcome. 

ASSA are incredibly busy with their final fundraiser of the school year BINGO! Please see poster attached, 
accompanied children are welcome, and there are lots of wonderful prizes available. Thank you to everyone 
who donated prizes for this event, we are incredibly grateful for you generosity and support. 

Have a great weekend, 
 
Nigel 
 
Key Dates 
30th June   - Sports Day (lunch and pm for families) 

14th July   - Family Bingo 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

12th July   - Year 6 Performance 

19th July   - Leavers Service 
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Notices: 

 

The new PCC of Bishops Caundle Church are looking for new members. If you are interested in joining, 
please contact Ren Jenny Nelson on jnelson12@outlook.com. She has lots of exciting ideas and is looking 
for other to help her realise these.     
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